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<Highlight 1>: Meetings with fishers 
On the 3rd of February GIF began consultations with fishers. Meetings are held at the fishing districts to present the 
results of the data collected during one year monitoring at seven landing sites by GIF staff and collaborators (fishers and 
fish vendors). The focus of the discussion is what adopted to reduce the impact of the artisanal fishery on the IUCN 
threatened species and to invite the fishers and the fishers association representatives to the Fishers National Meeting 
scheduled for the second week of May 2018. 

<Highlight 2>: Newspaper article 
On the 9th of February an article has been published on the Nation with the title: “GIF begins consultations with fishers 
for threatened fish species project”. 

<Highlight 3>: Radio interview  
GIF Project Assistant Frank Volcere, has been interviewed by SBC, the Seychelles national public broadcaster, on the 
Threatened Species Project. The first part of the interview was held at the Artisanal Port where Frank gave an overview 
about the project. During the second part of the interview Florant Pool, Chairman of the Roche Caiman Fisherman 
Association, talked about the benefit fishers will get from the project. The interview was on air on the 14th and the 15th 
of March 2018.  
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Photo 1a – Wilna Accouche, GIF General Manager, and John Nevill, GIF Consultant, consulting with fishers at La Retrait 
district ©GIF/Mariliana Leotta 
 

 



 
Photo 2b – Frank Volcere, GIF Project Assistant, consulting with fishers at Glacis district ©GIF/Mariliana Leotta 



 
Photo 3c – Wilna Accouche, GIF General Manager, and Frank Volcere, GIF Project Assistant, consulting with fishers at 
Cascade district ©GIF/Mariliana Leotta 



 
Photo 2 – Article on Seychelles Nation ©GIF/Mariliana Leotta 
 
 
 

 


